NEWSLETTER

SEPTEMBER 2025

PROJECT HIGHLIGHT Hampstead K-8 School



We are officially one year into the three-year Hampstead K-8 School project, and progress is well underway. CWC continues to maintain the site while installing storm drainage systems, ensuring proper infrastructure for the future campus. Meanwhile, Bordeaux Construction has begun vertical construction, focusing on the center structure of the school. Together, these milestones mark exciting steps forward in bringing this new educational facility to life for the Hampstead community.



SMALL TALKS, BIG IMPACT 5-MINUTE SAFETY HUDDLE

Always start the day with a jobsite safety huddle. Reviewing potential hazards, proper PPE requirements, and the day's tasks ensures everyone is aware of risks and responsibilities before work begins. A few minutes of preparation can prevent accidents and keep the entire crew safe.



3 DAY WEEKEND REMINDER

Civil Works is closed on Monday September 1st.





EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT Christopher Welch

This month, we're proud to highlight Chris Welch from our Civil Crew. Chris brings a strong work ethic and a commitment to quality that makes a difference on every project. We appreciate Chris's dedication and the positive attitude he brings to the crew each day.